
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                8th  April 2022 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Y2 have now 
finished. Clubs will start on Monday 9th 
May for children in Y1. A letter with 
further details will be sent home after the 
holidays.  
Yoga will restart on Wednesdays after our 
return from the Easter break –  Reception, 
Y1 and Y2 will need to wear their P.E. kits. 

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Honesty saves everyone’s time’ 

 
 

Spring Break 
 

School closes today for Spring Break. We 
hope you enjoy the holidays. Stay safe and 
return to school refreshed and ready for the 
new term on Monday 25th April at 8.50am. 
 

 

1K Class Assembly 
 

Well done to 1K for their fabulous SEAL 
assembly all about ‘honesty’ which is 
available to view on Seesaw. 

Dental Appointments 
 

Unless it is an emergency, please make 
every effort to book dental appointments 
after school for your child. We also require 
evidence to be shown in the form of letter, 
card or text for any appointments made i.e. 
dentist, doctor or hospital. Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 
  

100% Attendance 
 

Well done to those children who received an 
award for 100% attendance. This is an 
amazing achievement and one which they 
should be very proud of! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon   25 April    Return to School 8.50am 
Fri     29 April    1D Biscuit Day 
Mon   2   May      Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Mon   9   May      Y1 Clubs 
Wed  11  May      Class Photographs 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        84% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    96%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    92% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     88% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     88% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    91% 
 
Well done Daffodils for fantastic 
attendance this week! 

Overall Attendance 

90% 

Easter HAF Programme 
 

The Easter HAF programme starts on the 
11th April for any child eligible for benefit 
related free school meals. There are lots 
of great activities happening over the 
school holidays. Children will be able to 
access activities including specific provision 
available for children with SEND or 
additional needs. Every day there will be a 
meal available for every child that attends. 
To find out where your nearest scheme is 
and the details of what is on offer, please 
see the link below: 
 
http://www.merseyplay.com/haf-easter-half-
term/ or visit www.Merseyplay.com and click 
on the Easter HAF link. 

 

Dodgeball 
 

Well done to the children who took part in 
the LSSP Dodgeball Festival on Monday – 
they were amazing! 
 

 
 

Topics 
 

The topics for next term are as follows: 
 
N   Down on The Farm 
R    Up, Up and Away 
Y1  Africa Oye 
Y2  Wonderful Woodland 

 

Ysports would like to invite your child to: 
 

Ysports Easter Holiday Football & 
Multisports camp ⛹🏿🤽🏻🥇 🎾🏀🏏🏆 

 
Tue 19 April - Fri 22 April 

 
For children 5 - 13yrs 

 
Lister Infant/Junior School 

Green Lane, Tuebrook, Liverpool L13 7DT 
9am - 3pm 

 
£45 per child for 4 days or 

13 per day 
early drop off is £3 per day 
sibling discount available 

 
No cash will be taken on the day 

Pay in full to reserve your child place 
 
To book a place or for more information please contact 

Ysports on 07850197307 or 07841904597 
 


